
Addendum to September 2019 Minutes 

 

Twig Wiggins, Seasonal Member, addressed the Board regarding the status of 

Regular and Seasonal members.  Mr. Wiggins reviews the verbiage from the 

Constitution saying, “A ‘Regular Member’ is a member who is entitled to hold office 

within the Club…”.   Of the 800+ Seaside Club members, approximately 200 have the 

ability to vote.  Less than half of the regular membership actually attend the annual 

meeting.  His presentation centered around the fact that all members should be 

treated equally at the Club; certain members should not be ‘entitled.’  Discussion 

followed.  Because the membership statuses are established in the Constitution, it 

will take a vote of the membership to make changes, however, the Board will 

address this in the next fiscal year. 


